
Newsletter  8.10.2021 

Emerald News 
This week in Emerald class has felt very creative and we’ve enjoyed lots of great learning together. 

In Art we have been learning 
about the artist Jackson 
Pollock. This week we enjoyed 
trying out three different 
techniques in his style of not 
touching the paper with a brush. 
We dipped and dragged wool, 
used pipettes and straws to 
blow paint and created splatters 
by tapping our paintbrush above 
the paper. We will be thinking 
about our preferred techniques 
and the affects we can achieve 
when we create out final pieces 
soon.  

If you have any men’s shirts that you’re able to donate to school we would be grateful for a couple 
more to use as big aprons! 

We have been enjoying our weekly Let’s Sing sessions led by specialist music teacher, Sue. This 
week we impressed with our clapping patterns and great enthusiasm in all of the songs. We are 
hoping to record some of our songs to be able to share with you on Google Classroom soon. 

In Maths we have been 
learning about fact families 
for multiplication and 
division facts, using our 
resources to help us work 
them out and beginning to 
apply our knowledge to 
word problems.  

Don’t forget new Mathletics 
is set every Monday and 
relates closely to what we 
are doing in class.  

On Monday 11th October we are having a cricket experience so the children will need to wear 
their PE kit that day.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Mrs Grainger  


